
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 12/9/2013 4:47:53 PM 
To: Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Fw: 77 Beale Boiler 

Fyi. Do you think they are subtly implying we are underdressed? 
Original Message 

From: FacilitiesManagementOffice 
To: FAC SF 77 Beale - All 
Sent: Dec 9, 2013 4:45 PM 
Subject: 77 Beale Boiler 

Employees and Contactors 

We apologize for the cold office temperatures this morning at 77 Beale. The cause has been traced to late-starting 
boilers and we have addressed the issue so this will not reoccur. 

Given the forecast for continued cold temperatures, we remind you to consider this on your commute, whether 
driving, riding a bicycle, waiting for public transportation, or walking. Dress warmly and take precautions, 
especially for icy conditions. 

If you have concerns, please contact us by calling the Facilities Management Office at 223-9000, ext. 2, or by 
emailing by clicking here <mailto:Facilitiesmanagementoffice@pge.com> . 

Facilities Management Operations 

SB GT&S 0273691 

mailto:Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:Facilitiesmanagementoffice@pge.com


I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard. 

SB GT&S 0273692 


